
December 24, 2010 – Memorial Service for Kim’s Dad 

Dear Friends and family, 
  
Saturday was Dad's memorial service and Sunday was the interment ceremony with VFW color guard, 
gun salute and taps.  My sister, Ellaine, was given a US flag as immediate family was gathered around.  It 
was a tough few days dealing with the pain of loss on top of jet lag. But it was also a special time having 
our family all with us. We are now at Rachel's for Christmas and enjoying lots of hugs and play time with 
Winter and Hope.  After that we haven't forged definite plans yet, but we'll let you know as soon as we 
do. 
  
We finally have a cell phone.  Our number is 419-554-4476 (AT&T).  Thanks for praying for us during this 
time of sorrow mixed with joy.  We trust that you all have a very blessed Christmas, rejoicing in the King 
of all kings.  We are so thankful that He came to seek and to save those of us who were lost.  We are so 
glad to be His. 
  
Kept in His Love and Peace, 
  
Kim & Annie 
 


